Memo



To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton

CC: Board of Education

Date: August 19, 2025

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Please find the most recent Freedom of Information Act request for the District. An email response was sent to the requester.

- On July 1, Kyrie Reitz requested a Union dues report and/or collective bargaining agreement(s) containing the following information:
 - The number of people (union members) who are having dues withdrawn from their paycheck for the first pay period in June 2025
 - o The total number of people covered by collective bargaining agreements (union contracts) for the first pay period in June 2025

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you.